Hoosier Cruisers

2024 “Clothe a Child”

Cruise and Car Show
Proceeds go to our annual Clothe Local Children

shopping trip

Cruise - saturday Sept. 7th.
Leave Gregg Park, Vincennes, IN @ 7PM EST
Participants will line up in the back parking lot between Rainbow Beach and the open shelter house
The cruise route will be announced the night of the cruise and will end up at the Riverfront Pavilion.
No charge for cruise and all cruisers are welcome.
Door Prizes , Music, and FUN

Car Show — Sunday Sept 8th. @ Gregg Park by Open shelter house (enter from Niblack Blvd.
Registration from 9AM to Noon. Registration fee is S20
Awards will be given at 2PM.
Dash Plaques for first 100 entries
Plaques will be given for “Top Awards”, Sponsor’s Choice Awards, and Best of Show.

Rain Date for Show — Saturday Sept 14
Registration from 9AM to Noon. Registration fee is $20
Awards will be given at 2PM.

For Information or if you would like to be a sponsor
Contact: (Chris Copp) 812-887-8916
P.O. Box 1328 Vincennes, IN 47591




Hoosier Cruisers

The Hoosier Cruisers Car Club was started in 1988. For 36yrs,
it has always been about kids and cars with members that
have a love for both. Our club is made up of women and
men of all age groups, who love cars and giving back to our
community.

The club uses our annual car show and other events with
area businesses to help raise money for our Community
Project. Each Fall, the club takes as many kids as we can on a
shopping trip for much needed winter clothes. The kids are
K-6t grade students from the Knox County elementary
schools. Approximate ages of the kids are 6-12. The more
money we raise throughout the year, the more kids we are
able to take shopping.

Around 10 years ago, the club also started a Hoosier Cruiser
Memorial Scholarship. Thisis a $500 tool credit from a local
vendor that is awarded to a 2" year VU student, from Knox
County, that is enrolled in the automotive tech or collision
repair programs. They are able to use this tool credit to
purchase tools they might need to further their career.

It’s very rewarding to be able to give back to the community
and to help these children in need. Without the continuous
donations and support, this would not be possible.

For more info, feel free to call
(Chris)
Thanks




